PUTT°N AROUND

YOUR NEWS SOURCE
FOR GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE

Summer has come to an end, football has begun and I
am ready for cooler weather. For all you football fans
come and enjoy watching vour favorte teams in the
Acorn Lounge, Rita and Ashley have snacks and plenty
of cool beverages.

The last couple of weeks have been great with our
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T FOUND A WOOD THAT COULD
LOWER MY SCORE...... IT°5 CALLED A
PENCIL!
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tournaments. The Betsy Drane event was a huge success,
congratulations to the winners, Marpie Edwards and
Becky May. The 1 Person Scramble was a big success as A few shout ours...thanks to Carl for spraying the cart
well; best we've had this year with 49 participants. paths and US Lawns for keeping us green!
Thanks to Bob Smith and all those who helped wath
these events. It is very much appredated.

A special thanks to our Board, for all they do and time
spent for Green Qaks. For those new club members in

UP COMING EVENTS recent months, our Board Members are, Mike Spaulding
October 13% and 14t we will host 2 3 Person Scramble - Vice President, Doug Murrah — Secretary/Treasurer,
Roger Wade, Gene Davenport, Stanley Taggert and Bob
Smith. Bob is also our Toumament Committee

Chairperson.

with a 1:00 shotgun start. Please see Bob Smith for
details. Hope to see you there!

REMINDER

If you would like to recetve your statement and

newsletter via email, please sign up in the Pro Shop. Mtk Bopie - Treaident

*ENEW MEMBER S¥%%

We are excited to announce the addinon of 2 new members, Rick Leverette and Katy Holloway.

When you see these tolks around the club please welcome them to the Green Oaks family.




